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26/07/2024

Dear Parents and carers of Year 3 and Year 5 students,

If your child participated in NAPLAN testing at Bellbird Park SS during Term 1, then their results have been issued today and sent home via a large white envelope.  Inside this envelope you will find your child’s individual NAPLAN report and an information sheet explaining how to read this report.  A copy of this information sheet is attached.

There is a video available at https://www.nap.edu.au/naplan/results-and-reports and information sheets available in other languages at this site if you require additional assistance to understand the NAPLAN report.

If your child participated in testing at another school, it is recommended that you contact that school directly to organise to have the results sent to you.

If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s results, please don’t hesitate to contact their teacher.

Kind regards

Senior Leadership Team
Bellbird Park SS
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